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I fully support Mr Latham’s proposed amendments to the Anti-Discrimination Bill. I believe in 
it’s present form, the ADB is too easily abused to harass & intimidate people with dissenting views. 
The amendments would strengthen the right to free speech while still affording protection against 
discrimination of any kind. 


